† Lenten Food Drive

To Benefit The St. Lucy Food Project

Hunger continues to burden many in our diocese. Due to the higher cost of food and the end of pandemic benefits, our neighbors continue to need our help!

Pick up your blue St. Lucy food bag at the church entrance beginning March 16th-17th and fill it with non-perishable food items.

Blue Bag Food Collection March 23 & 24 | All Masses Holy Spirit Church

The St. Lucy Food Project is in need of the following items: (no glass items please)

- Jelly
- Canned Pasta
- Basmati Rice
- Canned Fruits and Vegetables
- Cereal
- Dried Black & Pinto Beans
- Granola Bars
- Tomato Products
- Masa/Maseca Flour

Check Donation or Gift Card:

Please consider donating critical (tax deductible) funds on collection day for continued food delivery throughout the year. Write your check to "CCDA" with "Holy Spirit St. Lucy" written in the Memo and send to: "Program Director, St. Lucy Project, 8426-28 Kao Circle, Manassas, VA 20110" if you miss the collection. We also gratefully accept Target and Giant gift cards.



For more information about the drive, please contact Vince Cannava, Holy Spirit Food Ministry, 571-442-4673 (cell)

